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Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified  
2 Thessalonians 3:1 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
   

   
   

 
 

 

Thank you! 

We have now had the last Study 
Weekend of the year, which 
completes the first year of Salisbury 
Reformed Seminary. Looking back 
over the year, we thank God for His 
leading, guiding and enabling in every 
aspect of the work. Thank you for 
praying for us and supporting this new 
venture.  

 

Finance 

The Lord has blessed the seminary in 
many ways.  We are indebted to the 
generosity of the Lord’s people in 
supporting this ministry. 

On the reverse of this page there is a 
statement from the Trustees about 
supporting students in need.  

 

Timetable 

We thank God for the lecturers, who 
combine pastoral responsibilities with 
the lecturing. We are grateful for their 
commitment to the task of training up 
students to be the Pastors of the 
future. Please pray that the Lord will 
bless the preparation and the delivery 
of these lectures in this coming year.  

 

 STUDENTS 

We are grateful that the students have been attentive 
and appreciative of the teaching they have received. 
They recognise that they are acquiring not just head 
knowledge but also heart knowledge. One of them 
stated, “This year has been an incredible blessing!” 

 We are pleased and encouraged that two more men 
applied to attend the course at the Seminary and have 
been accepted. Please pray for them as they commence 
their studies on January 7th 2019.  

 
 

“The work of preaching is the highest and 

greatest and most glorious calling to which 

anyone can ever be called” 

Martyn Lloyd-Jones 

 

Open Study Day 
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Salisbury Reformed Seminary 
c/o Tabernacle Cardiff, 
Pen-y-Wain Road, Roath, CARDIFF CF24 4GG 

Email: admin@salisburyseminary.org 

Tel: 07790 414574  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Trustees are deeply thankful to all who have so kindly and sacrificially supported the setting up of the seminary 
with a single donation, and in some cases more than one. The total received to date is in excess of £30,000 for which 
we are all truly humbled. All necessary set-up costs have been more than provided for. Expenditure is settling into 
regular and predictable patterns, but there are initiatives that Trustees would like to pursue. One such initiative is the 
regular provision of bursaries for students in need. A regular and predictable income flow would facilitate this.  

Some supporters already send support via a monthly standing order and it would be helpful if others could support the 
Seminary in this way. If advice or assistance re. setting up such support (e.g. via a monthly standing order) would be 
helpful, please do not hesitate to contact our Treasurer, Richard Clarke:  

T: 01752 227009 M: 07762 183581 E: raclarkefca@hotmail.com 

 


